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Dear Dr. Benecchi,

With pleasure we inform you that you have passed the oral examination (Part II) of the
European Board Examination in Urology held in Vienna on 20 May 2000 and welcome you
as a 'Fellow of the European Board of Urology'. Altogether in Vienna and Warsaw 121
candidates took the examination of whom only four failed.

Your result was: 6

The main results were:

maximum score g
* average score 7.6

The FEBU certificate will be sent to your address after the holiday season. Please note that we
will have your name written on the certificate like it is in the above address. If you want this
in a different way, please revert to us immediately.

On behalf of the European Board of Urology we congratulate you with this result and
sincerely hope that you have enjoyed participating in this event.

Yours sincerely,

Prof . dr. H. Madersbacher \>~L_~/15r J.M. Nijman
President, Chairman,
European Board of Urology EBU Education Committee

UNION EUROPEENNE DES MEDECINS SPECIALISTES (U.E.M.S.)



